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Rationale

Outdoor play provides various benefits, it allows for physical activity that supports an active lifestyle and the maintenance of a healthy weight.  Exposure of the skin to sunlight also promotes the production of vitamin D, that growing children require. 

Children and Staff at the Children Centre are particularly vulnerable during the summer months when temperatures rise. To protect both children and staff the following adjustments are made.

· Our “open doors” policy will remain, however should the temperature exceed 25* the children will be closely monitored and the time spent outside will be restricted and the play areas will be set up in the shade. 

· Children will wear sunhats and sleeved tops to protect them from sunburn. 

· Children will have access to drinks at all times which will be offered to them at regular intervals. This does not need to interrupt their play. 

· Staff will also be encouraged to access drinks regularly and ensure they are protected from sunburn. 

·  Parents will be requested to apply sunscreen to their children before attending the session. In the event of temperatures reaching 25* children without this protection will not be permitted to play outside unless there is a completely shaded space available. Parents/Carers of children attending the Centre all day will be requested to supply additional sunscreen in a labelled container. Practitioners will request the parent’s signature confirming their permission for practitioners to apply the sunscreen to the child when appropriate. 

· All sunscreen will be stored safely and out of children’s reach.
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